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On Wednesday 7 October 2020, at 13.00 hrs., at the Meeting Room No.419, 4th floor, Parliament 
Building, Hon. Mr. Anan Sriphan, First Vice-Chairperson of the Ad-hoc Committee on the 
Consideration of the Impacts of Joining the Comprehensive and Progressive Agreement of 
Trans-Pacific Partnership (CPTPP), chaired the 28th Meeting of the Committee to consider 
the matters as follows: 

1. Suggestions and comments of Secretary-General of the National Economic and 
Social Development Council and Director of Bureau of the Budget on the study report of the 
Ad-hoc Committee on the Consideration of the Impacts of Joining the Comprehensive and 
Progressive Agreement of Trans-Pacific Partnership (CPTPP), 

2. Recognition, de jure, of the study report of the Ad-hoc Committee on the Consideration 
of the Impacts of Joining the Comprehensive and Progressive Agreement of Trans-Pacific 
Partnership (CPTPP). 
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